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Newsletter – July 2024 

As we approach the end of the school year, we have several exciting events and updates to share 

with you. Please take note of the following important dates and activities. 

 

Attendance  

We are pleased to report excellent attendance this term, and we want to extend our heartfelt thanks 

to all parents and children for their dedication and support in achieving this. We are currently top in 

our trust for attendance. Your commitment to ensuring regular attendance has made a significant 

impact on our children’s learning and overall school experience. As we enter the last two weeks of 

the term, let's continue to maintain this positive momentum and finish strong. Thank you for your 

ongoing cooperation and support!  

  

We will continue with the usual attendance rewards for the last two weeks:  

• If a class has an attendance figure of above 96%, they are rewarded with wearing non-

uniform the following Friday.  

• Weekly attendance certificates. 

• House Points. 

• The class with the highest attendance each week will receive a trophy and a class reward.  

• Rewards for most improved attendance at the end of every half term.  

 

Attendance rewards for the last two weeks 

• We will also be doing the 100% raffle if your child is here everyday for the last two weeks of 

term you will be entered into the raffle twice. The raffle will be drawn on the last day of 

term. There will be two voucher winners that get drawn from the raffle.  

• The attendance shop will be open on Thursday 18th July for all children whose attendance is 

96% or higher for the term.  
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Minor ailments  

• If your child has one of these minor ailments - cough/cold/headache/sore throat/tummy 

ache/cold sore/conjunctivitis/hand, foot and mouth/headlice and nits/slapped 

cheek/threadworms, your child can still attend school. For further advice please click on the 

NHS link here: Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

Year 5/6 Play: "High School Musical" 

We are thrilled to announce that our Year 5 and Year 6 children will be performing "High School 

Musical" this term. The children have been working incredibly hard, and we can't wait for you to 

see their fantastic efforts come to life on stage. 

Performance Dates:  

• Afternoon Performance: Wednesday July 17th at 1.30pm 

• Evening Performance: Wednesday July 17th at 5.00pm 

Tickets are on sale from the school office for £2 a ticket (cash only please). All proceeds go to 

school fund.  

We hope to see many of you there to support our talented young performers! 

Transition Afternoon 

To help our children feel prepared and excited for the next academic year, we have scheduled a 

Transition Afternoon. These sessions will provide children with the opportunity to meet their new 

teacher, visit their new classroom, and engage in fun activities that will help ease the transition. 

Parents are also welcome to join from 2.45pm.  

Transition Afternoon Dates: 

• Current FS2, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y5 – Wednesday 10th July in the afternoon. Parents are welcome 

to join their children at 2.45pm. 

• Current Y4 – Friday 12th July in the afternoon. Parents are welcome to join their children at 

2.45pm.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Year 6 Leavers' Celebrations 

As our Year 6 children prepare to embark on the next stage of their educational journey, we have 

planned special events to celebrate their time at our school. 

Leavers' Assembly: Friday 19th July at 2.00pm.  

Parents of Year 6 children are warmly invited to attend the Leavers' Assembly, where we will 

celebrate the achievements and memories of our Year 6 cohort. There will be songs, speeches, and 

awards, We look forward to seeing you all there.  

Summer Fair 

Our annual Summer Fair is just around the corner! This is always a highlight of our school 

calendar and a great opportunity for families to come together and enjoy an afternoon of fun, 

games, and community spirit. 

Date: Friday 5th July  Time: 2pm  Location: School Grounds 

The Summer Fair will feature a variety of stalls, games, food, and entertainment for all ages.  

You may collect your child at 2pm from your child’s usual classroom door.  They will then be your 

responsibility for the Summer Fair and the rest of the day.  

Culture Day 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Culture Day, a special event dedicated to celebrating 

the rich diversity within our school community. This day will provide children with the opportunity 

to learn about and appreciate different cultures through a variety of fun and educational activities. 

Date: Monday 15th July  

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the year. We look forward to celebrating these 

wonderful events with you.  
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Diary Dates 

Friday 5th July 14:00 – Summer Fair 

W/c – 8th July – Bikeability – Y5  

Wednesday 10th July PM – Y4 trip to Connexin Arena  

Wednesday 10th July – Transition afternoon – current FS2, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y5 – parents welcome to join at 

14:45  

Friday 12th July - Transition afternoon – current Y4 – parents welcome to join at 14:45  

Friday 12th July – FS2 – Y5 - Reports to parents  

Monday 15th July – Y6 - Reports to parents 

Monday 15th July – Y6 singing trip to Hull Minster  

Monday 15th July – Culture Day 

Monday 15th July 16:00 – Celebration Evening (Parents) 

Wednesday 17th July 13:30 & 17:00 – Y5/6 Productions  

Friday 19th July 14:00 – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 19th July 15:15 - School closes for Summer Holidays  

School reopens in September – Tuesday 3rd September – 08:50 

 


